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Enclosed for your review and approval is the award recommendation for quotes obtained on the 
purchase of a 2021 F-750 Diesel Regular Cab Box Truck.  
 
HISTORY 
The objective of the Request for Quotes was to obtain a cost comparison on the truck the District 
is interested in purchasing.  We reached out to three vendors to ensure we were guaranteed the 
best price and best value for GISD. The quotes are attached. 
 
Chastang Ford $78,959.00   Buyboard contract 601-19 Vehicles, Heavy Duty Trucks 
Grande Truck Center $82,360.00  Buyboard contract 601-19 Vehicles, Heavy Duty Trucks 
Rush Truck Center $88,402.52  Buyboard contract 601-19 Vehicles, Heavy Duty Trucks 
 
AWARD RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Purchasing Department recommends awarding the contract to Chastang Ford in the amount 
of $ 78,959.00 (plus the 800.00 fee to Buyboard) as the Best Value to the District.  
 
 
 
Gwynetheia Shabazz Pope, CTPM, CTCM  
Purchasing Coordinator 
  

To: Connie Morgenroth, Asst. Superintendent Business & Operations  
 

From: Gwynetheia Shabazz Pope 
 
CC: 

 
April Pinkham, Finance Director 
John Pruitt, Transportation Director 
 

Date: 12/8/2020 
 
Re: 

 
Request for Quote (Informal) 2021 F-750 Diesel Regular Cab Box Truck 
Evaluation and Award Recommendation 

           Gwynetheia Shabazz Pope 

































































 

 

November 5, 2020 
 

Sent via email to:  emiller@chastangford.com 
 

Ed Miller 
Chastang Enterprises, Inc. 
6200 North Loop East 
Houston  TX  77026 
 
Re: Vehicles, Heavy Duty Trucks, Police Motorcycles, Parts, and Service Labor 
 BuyBoard Contract 601-19 
 
 
The Local Government Purchasing Cooperative (BuyBoard) awarded your company a contract under 
Vehicles, Heavy Duty Trucks, Police Motorcycles, Parts, and Service Labor, Contract 601-19 effective 
December 1, 2019 through November 30, 2020 with two possible one-year renewals. At this time, the 
BuyBoard is renewing your contract through November 30, 2021. 
 
All discounts, terms, and conditions of your contract will remain the same. If you agree to this renewal, there 
is nothing you need to do. However, if you do not agree to this renewal, you must notify me via email at 
lisa.maraden@tasb.org prior to the start of the renewal term.  
 
Reminder:  Once a BuyBoard contract is awarded, vendors must generate a minimum of $15,000 annually 
or they may not be offered a contract renewal. 
 
If you have questions or comments concerning this renewal, please contact me as soon as possible at 
lisa.maraden@tasb.org. We appreciate your interest in The Local Government Purchasing Cooperative. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lisa Maraden 
Contract Administrator 
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